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Dr. Bray to Retire in 2020
The year 2020 will bring a significant change 
to Hospice of Spokane as its beloved Medical 
Director of 11 years, Dr. Robert Bray, intends to 
retire from his position in September.

Dr. Bray’s medical background and Hospice 
of Spokane’s role in providing end-of-life 
care have made him a perfect fit for the job, 
and it has been a journey of fate that brought 
him here.

His journey has included three years in rural 
southeast Nebraska, where Dr. Bray was one of three doctors working in 
an 18-bed hospital, and then back to Spokane to Rockwood Clinic for 4 
years in family medicine. During that time, he became board certified in 
geriatrics. “I found that I was providing care to a lot of seniors, and I really 
enjoyed serving them, said Dr. Bray.

As a life-long learner and educator, Dr. Bray enjoyed the next 17 years 
on the faculty at Family Medicine Spokane. During his tenure there, he 
joined the Board for Hospice of Spokane and served for two years.  When 
the current medical director left, Dr. Bray tossed his name in the hat and 
subsequently became the new medical director in March 2009.

When asked what was unique about his role at Hospice of Spokane,  
Dr. Bray replied, “Being in the middle of a true interdisciplinary team; 
Hospice of Spokane is a poster child for this model. It is integral to what we 
do and why things happen as well as they do. Everyone is contributing and 
everyone’s contributions are respected.”  

Each patient and their family is served by an interdisciplinary team 
consisting of the medical director, nurse, social worker, nurse aide, 
chaplain, volunteer, and follow-up support by a bereavement counselor.  
This holistic approach addresses the medical, emotional, psychological and 
spiritual needs of patients with terminal illness, and their families.  “This is 
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“Listen for the call 

of your destiny, 

and when it comes, 

release your plans 

and follow.” 

– Mollie Marti
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MESSAGE FROM THE CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER
THE JOURNEY is a publication 
of Hospice of Spokane, located 
in Spokane, Washington. 
Hospice of Spokane is northeast 
Washington’s only nonprofit, 
community-based hospice, 
providing care and support 
to people nearing the end 
of life, their families and the 
grieving. Patient-centered care 
is provided by interdisciplinary 
teams comprised of physicians, 
nurses, social workers, nurse 
aides, volunteers, chaplains, 
bereavement counselors and 
other professionals.
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Our patients and families teach  
us so much. We come to every patient 
and family with our tool kit and 
our expertise in how we might help 
them navigate the terrain of dealing 
with terminal illness, but we always 
learn a lot, too.  We learn about the 
uniqueness of each patient and family 
and what is important to them.  They 
teach us about their family culture 
and their rules of engagement. We’re 
reminded that every patient and family 
have their own unique experience, and 
they make choices that we may not; 

and, that’s their right.  This is their journey.  We’re really honored to 
be part of it, but they are the author of this part of their story as they 
have been for every other.  

One gentleman, for instance, reminded us that it was important for 
him to continue to get out to the casino each week as long as he was 
physically able to manage the ride there. He, like so many of our 
patients, enjoyed feeling normal, doing normal things, regardless of 
how tired he might be when he returned home. For other patients, 
it might be a support group they continue to attend and participate 
in, or a bible study or breakfast with an old friend each week.  
These normal activities help those we serve continue to feel like 
themselves, in the midst of their physical decline.

There are discussions that we have with patients and families that 
have much to do with preparing for what’s next.  There are just as 
many discussions that take place that have to do with how they 
continue to live each day and what is meaningful to them now.   
Words are inadequate for some of the sacred moments that we are 
honored to share with those we serve.  We are reminded of how 
important it is to approach every situation with gentleness and 
humility; to listen, be present and open to what we will learn from 
this patient and this family.

Gina Drummond, RN, MSN
Chief Executive Officer
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Hospice of Spokane is very grateful to have more 
than 300 volunteers who choose to give of their 
time and talents in support of the many patients 
and families we serve. Each comes with their 
own special gifts and reasons for wanting to 
volunteer, and each makes a positive impact on 
the organization and the lives they touch.

One such volunteer was Rachel Seemann, who 
began volunteering in April 2005 and served until 
she died in January 2019.  Due to a life-limiting 
health condition, Rachel’s life was cut short at the 
age of 43, but her legacy and spirit truly live on in 
those who received the gift of knowing her.

Rachel’s volunteerism with Hospice of Spokane 
came about when her job coach at Artisans 
Employment Services suggested that she find a 
place to volunteer in order to gain some work 
experience.  It was Rachel’s mom, Sharon, who 
suggested Hospice of Spokane, as her mother had 
been on hospice care many years ago.  Rachel 
liked the idea and decided to give it a try.

Rachel quickly found joy and job satisfaction 
in helping with office support work in the 
Bereavement Department.  “She was very 
dedicated to the work and would remain focused 
on the job until it was completed,” recalls 
Sharon, who would accompany Rachel when she 
volunteered.  

“When Rachel would stop into the Volunteer office 
to say hi, it would not take long for her to get us 
all laughing with her great sense of humor,” said 
Dave McDougall, Volunteer Manager. “Rachel was 
a beautiful person and a true delight for all who 
were blessed to know her.”

Rachel had also volunteered as a Bell Ringer with 
the Salvation Army during the holiday season.  
Sharon told of Rachel ringing the bell at the 
Spokane Valley Mall. “I sat across the mall from 
her and observed her magnetically draw people to 
her with her huge smile,” recalls Sharon. “Rachel 

brought in the 
most money of 
anyone in one 
day for them.”  
“Rachel was 
magnetic,” 
added Gina 
Drummond, 
CEO for 
Hospice of 
Spokane.  
“She drew in 
people’s love.” 

When asked 
about Rachel’s 
legacy, 
Rachel’s dad, 
Larry, responded, “I’ve never known anyone that 
had a higher degree of love shown to them than 
Rachel.” Sharon added, “It seems like she always 
had a gift for others.  She was always full of 
gratitude.  She recognized the care and love she 
received and was always grateful for it.”

Larry and Sharon both shared about how much 
they learned from Rachel and what a gift she 
had been to them.  “She always had such a great 
outlook,” said Sharon. “Rachel always looked for 
the good in people; she always looked for the 
positive and she was very committed to being 
happy,” said Sharon. “Anytime you were with 
Rachel, you would leave with more wisdom than 
what you came with,”added Gina.

“When Rachel decided to not do any more 
treatments, her mind was made up,” said Sharon.  
“She made her decision and stuck with it.” Anna 
Adams, RN and Vicki Anderson, MSW became 
Rachel’s care team from Hospice of Spokane, and 
they had such a great relationship with Rachel.  
“Rachel always looked forward to their visit,” said 
Sharon. “Rachel would have the biggest smile on 
her face.  They really enjoyed each other.”

VOLUNTEER SPOTLIGHT

Rachel Seemann

Continued on pg 5
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accomplished through listening, understanding, and 
then making decisions that are truly centered on the 
patient,” said Dr. Bray.

“We do a very good job with continuous quality 
improvement, and this is important.  We want to 
continually strive to do better.”  Dr. Bray added, “We 
have a tremendous core of leadership and employees 
who have been here a long time; this accounts for 
strong institutional knowledge and developed clinical 
knowledge.”

Dr. Bray is known by staff as a humble servant leader 
who is a wealth of knowledge, loves to teach, is 
always accessible and is very inclusive. “We spend 
hours a week with him and he’s always welcoming, 
warm, is a teacher and respects our opinions,” 
said Terry Stott, Director of Nursing for Hospice of 
Spokane. “He makes a point of including the entire 
team when making decisions.”

Director of Social Services Matt Kinder, shares much 
of the same sentiment, “Not only do I see Dr. Bray 
as a calm, centered and well-respected leader and 
mentor but I also see him as Bob, a down to earth, 
authentic, and truly all-around good guy who laughs 
easily and very much cares about those around him.”

When asked about a stand-out event, Dr. Bray 
recalled a few years back when there were 
several fires in the region, specifically in the 
northern counties where we serve. Residents were 
experiencing a continuous threat of evacuation and 
road closures. Staff that lived in the area were finding 
ways to care for our patients, while at the same time, 
looking out for the safety of their own families, some 
of which had to leave their homes.  “During this 
whole time, they still found a way to get out there 
every day and take care of patients,” said Dr. Bray.

Chief Executive Officer Gina Drummond believes 
that it all comes together for the good, and that  
Dr. Bray is a clear example of that. “His background 
and expertise, both as a clinician and servant leader, 
continue to serve Hospice of Spokane well. We 
are very blessed to have him working with us and 
look forward to his continued service in a part-time 
capacity when he retires.”

As for Dr. Bray, he looks forward to the opportunity to 
contribute to Hospice of Spokane through part-time 
work, while also enjoying more time for family and 
traveling.

Continued from front page

Hospice of Spokane Support Groups
Hospice of Spokane grief support groups are offered at no charge to anyone in the  

community who is grieving the death of a loved one.  Groups are facilitated by  
a master’s-level counselor or professional chaplain.

General Grief Support Groups
For anyone grieving loss through death.
(Groups meet in Downtown Spokane,

North Spokane, Spokane Valley,  
Newport and Colville.)

Surviving Spouses/Partners  
Support Group

For individuals within the first or second year 
following the death of a spouse or partner. 

(Groups meet in Downtown Spokane.)

Camp Chmepa Grief Support Camp
For youth ages 7 – 15 who are grieving the death of someone close to them.  

Camp will be held July 24 – 26, 2020 at Lutherhaven on Lake Coeur d’Alene.   
More information will become available in March.

Please contact Hospice of Spokane at 509/456-0438 or visit www.hospiceofspokane.org 
for more information about Camp or group meeting dates, times and locations.
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Hospice of Spokane’s two Hospice Houses are 
known for providing a warm and nurturing 
environment for patients and families, surrounded 
by the beauty, comfort and peace that one feels 
when walking through the doors.   It is also 
common to experience the aroma of delicious hot 
soup, wafting from the kitchen.

Our talented 
chefs take pride 
in meeting 
the nutritional 
needs of our 
patients, as well 
as preparing a 
pot of home-
made soup each 
day for patients, 
families and 

friends who visit.  Family members frequently 
share words of appreciation for the care their  
loved ones have received, along with compliments 
for the soup and compassion that has been shown 
to them.  

At the willingness of our chefs to share their soup 
recipes with us, a cookbook of Hospice House soup 
recipes has been compiled and made available for 
purchase at $20 each.  The cookbook contains 42 
soup recipes, all of which have been used by our 
chefs at the Hospice Houses.  A sampling of soups 
includes Curried Krab and Shrimp, Butternut Squash 
and Pear Soup, Mulligatawny, Sausage Pasta Soup, 
and even Pizza Soup.

Cookbooks may be purchased by calling 
Development at 509/456-0438 or online at  
www.hospiceofspokane.org. Proceeds from the 
sale of the books help Hospice of Spokane provide 
care and support to patients and families dealing 
with a terminal illness in our community.  

Your support is greatly appreciated.

Ladling up Support for Hospice of Spokane

“The soups are 
amazing, and they 
provide such comfort to 
our families.”  

– Jen Teichgraeber, RN
HHN Coordinator

The other thing Rachel really enjoyed was a latte, 
and she believed that when people died, they would 
all meet up at a big latte stand.  And, her wish was 
for a big party on the day she went to heaven.

Rachel’s parents honored her wish, and we continue 
to honor her life and the gift of joy and inspiration 
that she brought to Hospice of Spokane by passing 
these gifts along to others.

“Rachel was a true inspiration,” said Gina; “she 
focused on the positive, and she always brought light 
and a smile.”

Rachel continued from pg 3
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$10,000+

Estate of Rosemary A. Wood

$5,000-$9,999.99

Richard G. Camp

Fosseen Foundation

Roger & Barbara Heskett

Terrance P. Judge

Judy & Bruce Kaufman

John H. Matsch Charitable 
Remainder Trust

Mihoko Miki

William H. Selzer

Spokane County  
United Way

US Bank

$1,000-$4,999.99

Debbie & Evan Adams

Debra Allen &  
Stephen Wray

ALSC Architects

American Lutheran Church

Katherine E. Ames

Anonymous Fund at  
Innovia Foundation

Anonymous Fund #13 at 
Innovia Foundation

Ronda Beckner &  
Henry Mroch

Estate of Irene Ardyce Belstad

Patricia S. Branz

James & Elizabeth Brasch

Sharon M. Brown

K.M. & G.A. Buder, Jr. 
Memorial Fund at  
Innovia Foundation

Combined Federal 
Campaign

Michael & Vicki Connors

Costco Wholesale 
Corporation

Kauser S. Dar

Estate of Judith G. Darrah

Dragin Race Team

Karin Drew

Megan A. Ellingson

Wayne & Wilma Engstrom

Lucille A. Ferguson

Theresa Gabel

Dennis & Susan Garrood

Sandra M. Geier

Kenneth H. Giebel

Google

Greater Spokane Valley 
Rotary Club

Connie R. Hatfield

Rob & Brooke Hawley

Robert & Sara Hedlund

Russ & Julie Hein

Robert B. Heinrich

Hennessey Funeral Home  
& Crematory

Hoiness Family Foundation

Roy & Linda Hooten

Gary & Barbara Hordemann

Lynn B. Hurley

Industrial Support Service 
Donor Advised Fund of 
Renaissance

Kathleen M. Jenkis

Jan Kincaid

Brad A. King

Dennis J. King

Erick Kinnunen

Estate of Sue Jane Kraft

Gavin Lambie

Kathy & Paul Lin

Lydig

Mark Mahaffey

Patrick McCurdy  
Charitable Fund at 
Fidelity Charitable

Patrick & Debbie McGourin

Media Specialists LLC

Medline Industries, Inc.

Microsoft

John Norberg

Tracey J. Norberg

Numerica Credit Union

PayneWest Insurance

Molly Philopant

The Pink Shamrock 
Foundation

James & Maria Raptis

Donald L. Rehn

Allan & Mearle Roy 
Endowment Fund at 
Innovia Foundation

Rudeen Development, LLC

Estate of Dolly L. Russell

John Sabella

Diane Shuman

William A. Slouffman

Spokane Cremation & 
Funeral Service, Inc.

STCU

Henry-York Steiner

Leslie & Carolyn Stephens

Susan K. Stiritz

Linda A. Tabatt

Teck American Incorporated

Phebe Thompson, Donor 
Advised Fund US 
Charitable Gift Trust

Touchmark on South Hill

The UPS Foundation

Vanguard Charitable

Wagstaff Inc.

Jeff & Leslie Warner

Norma J. Wells

Kenneth F. Wicklander

Witherspoon Brajcich 
McPhee, PLLC

Gregory E. Witter

$1-$999.99

Paulette Abariotes

Court Abell

Dawn L. Abernathy

Doris & Thomas Abrahamson

George & Janet Abrams

Christine Ackerman, R.N.

Acme Concrete Paving, Inc.

Earl & Maureen Adams

Janet E. Adams

William Adams & Family

ADP

Robert Agostinelli

Maurice Ahearn

John & Janice Aiken

Margaret M. Albo

Lindy Alejandro

Terence Allen &  
Kim Thorburn

Tracy L. Allen

Mike Allerton

Altek, Inc

Amazon Smile

Beverly J. Ambrose

American Legion  
Auxilary #144

American Medical Response

Linda Amonson

Paul & Jenny Anastasi

Christie & Mark Anderson

Dale E. Anderson

Jeffrey & Mary Anderson

Keith W. Anderson

Marla & Paul Anderson

Ralph Anderson

Vicki Anderson

Carol A. Anest

Arby’s Restaurant Unit #603

William & Charlotte Ardiss

Greg Aronson & Family

John J. Ascuaga

Larry & Karen Ashim

Nancy I. Ashworth

William & Anne Aslin

Nick Asvestas

Gary & Sally Atkins

Wayne L. Attwood

Kathleen S. Aucutt

Roberto & Susan Auffant

Will & Crystal Ayala

Kathleen & David Babb

Vel J. Babbitt

Irene L. Babcock-Drews

Nicholas & Janet Bachhuber

Marti Baden

Mary & T. J. Badger

Greg L. Baerlocher

Allan & Christy Bafus

Jim & Beverly Bafus

Darrel & Ardella Bailey

Teresa L. Baillie

Colleen Baker

Earle & Gertrude Baker

John W. Baker

Leslie I. Baker

BJ Baldwin

Richard R. Baldwin

Jonna M. Ball

Candace A. Ballmer

Suzanne Bamonte

Carol L. Barber

Janet Barber & Family

William H. Barber

Aaron & Erica Bareuther

Gerald & Tami Barker-Young

Michael Barrett

Martin & Paula Barth

James Barthelmess

Bruce & Deanna Bartholomaus

Wayne A. Bass

Coleen Bateman

Jane E. Bates

Peter & Karen Bauernfeind

Shibli & Warde Bayyuk

William & Sally Bean

Randall L. Beat

Laurie M. Becker

Karen & Erwin Bell

Bellevue Healthcare, LLC

Keith C. Bellows

Susan Belote

Josh P. Belzman

Frank Bennett

Paul D. Bennett

Barry J. Benoit

Eric & Andrea Benson

Estate of Alice Knowles Berg

Charmaine E. Berg

The Bergman Family

Ray & Sandra Bergstresser

Carolyn Bernett-Cooper

This list includes contributions made to Hospice of Spokane from July 1 to December 31, 2019. 
By donating, you help deliver the care and support our community’s hospice patients need, regardless 
of their ability to pay. We try hard to list each name correctly; if corrections are needed, please call our 

Development Team at 509-456-0438 or email info@hospiceofspokane.org.

Thank You!
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Eugene & Holly Berquam

Kathlyn Berrigan

Lynn G. Beu

Ann Beyers

Eric B. Bierwagen

Laurie A. Bigej

Bonnie Birchill

Emma L. Bishop

John & Laura Bjorkman

Betsy A. Blake

Molly Blaney

David W. Bloshenko

Deborah S. Bock

Boeing

Boilermakers Local 242

Terry & Tronlie Bolt

George & Barbara Bonuccelli

Jennifer Bonucelli

C. D. Booker

Judith E. Boomer

Lorean Boornazian

Sherrie R. Boston

Arthur & Mary Ann Bottger

George J. Bourekis

Maureen R. Bourne

Frank & Sharon Bouten

Judy L. Boyd

Jonathan & Joanne Boyer

Beverly B. Bozarth

Christina Bradford

Roger & Amy Bragdon

Thomas & Vickie Brandstrom

Michael & Jennifer Brandt

Leesa Braun

Lois M. Bremner

Martha Breneman

Bresnahan Financial

John & Carol Brittain

Broadway Court Estates

Norman D. Brock

Valerie & Loyal Brock

Nancy Bronowski

Donald E. Brown

Donna & Ken Brown

Marlene & Rob Brown

Susan & Leland Brown

John & DeDe Keating

Brenda Brown-Wright

Charlotte A. Bruhjell

Scott & Connie Brunell

Joy L. Buchholtz

Stefanie C. Buckbee

Patrick & Brenda Buckley

John V. Buckmaster

Patricia A. Buckmaster

Gordon & Rhoda Budke

C. M. & Lorraine Burchfiel

Douglas & Karen Burkhardt

Amy L. Burns

Allan C. Burtner

Douglas M. Burtner

Brian Burton

Busch Distributors Inc.

Mack & Dolores Cain

Patricia Cain

Cambia Health Foundation

Jeffrey S. Camp

Myrna & Murray Campbell

Frank & Karen Capillupo

Care to Stay Home

Glen & Maureen Carey

Nancy Cargo, Ruth Johnson 
and Kathy Poffenroth

Colleen Cariss

Carpenters Local Union 59

Sandra Carr

Gene A. Carson

Andrew H. Caster

Angela O. Cavanaugh

Cedar Property Management

Central Idaho Art 
Association (CIAA)

Central Montana Eyecare

Diana Cey-Leslie &  
Kenneth Buterbaugh

Vicki L. Chamberlin

Joan C. Chase

John & Alexis Chasse

Linda & Thomas Chasse

Shirley Chavez

Karen O. Chenier

Chevron

Chewelah Lady Golfers

Michael F. Chorvat

Carrie L. Christen

Larry & LeAnna Christian

James & Betty Christie

Karen Chuday

City of Spokane - Solid 
Waste Collection Dept

David & Mari Clack

Clanton Family, LLC

Karen & David Clark

Robert Clark

Robert & Maureen Clark

Teresa & Warren Clark

Selena Clemons

Jeffrey & Dorothy Clode

Hillary Clow

Joy & Christopher Codd

Debra J. Coleman

Monica A. Colley

Brent & Lesa Collins

Ellen Collyer

Arlene & Bill Colyar

Commercial Creamery Co.

Mary Compton

Dana Condrey

Sheila M. Conlon

Donna M. Connell

Jennifer Conner

Linda Cooley & Family

Toni Cooley

James & Terry Coombes

D. Lovene Cooper

Debra Corbit-Herman

Rhonda J. Cordes

Core-Mark International

Monique & Brad Corigliano

Lenore A. Costello

Ralph & Catherine Coston

Betty A. Courtney

Charles & Sharon Cox

Johnny & Barb Cox

Patricia & Richard Cox

Patricia J. Cozzetto

Nicholas Crawford

Amanda Crisostomo

Wesley & Susan Crosby

Coleen A. Culmer

Eugene P. Cunneely, Sr.

Debbie Cushner

D.A. Davidson & Co.

Ellen F. Dahlen

Gary & Doralee Dahlke

Audrey Dale

Gail E. Daniels

Stephen G. Dashiell

Anita A. David

Denise R. Davies

Carol Davila

Eric & Mary Davis

Joanie & Stephen Davis

Laura Davis

Paula Davis

Sarah Davis

Cal Davison

Thomas & Ann Dawson

Richard & Donna Day

Virginia L. Day

Lloyd & Colleen Dechenne

Bradley & Pamela DeCounter

Linda DeMaio & James Miller

Kathryn M. Denenny

Denny Christenson  
& Associates

Alan & Susie Denu

Gerard & Janel Dery

Thomas & Marjorie Deschamp

Anthony R. Destefano

Lori Dickerson

Douglas Dickson

Eric Dickson

Lisa Dietrich

Loretta M. Dilley

Diocese of Helena

Norma J. Dippel

Dallas & Corrine Dixon

Pamela & Michael Dixson

Judy L. Dobler

Joseph & Charri Doeleman

Rex & Marcia Doggett

Gregory Fenich &  
Anthony Doke Fund at 
Schwab Charitable

Phyllis M. Dolle

Michael A. Donlan

Brenda Dorman

Margaret L. Doty

Jerry & Linda Dougherty

Kathleen J. Douglass

Dennis J. Dowling

Doyles Wholesale

Tammie Drapeau

Belinda A. Driscoll

Gina Drummond &  
Timothy Renouard

Victoria Drury

DTH Transportation, LLC

Dubner Chiropractic, Inc.

Deanna K. Dullanty

Cally Duncan

Joseph Dunford

Janice O. Duoos

David G. Durgan

Durning Family Gift Fund at 
Fidelity Charitable

Dana L. Duzan

Lauraine T. Dwyer

Laron J. Eakins

John Earll

Melissa A. Edminster

Cash Edwards

Nancy R. Edwards

Christopher & Adina Eichorst

Holley & Scott Eisenbeis

Elaine Hedge  
Graphic Design

John W. Elias

Carolyn S. Eller

Mary M. Eller

Barbarann Elliott

Rocky L. Elliott

Betty A. Ellis

Curtis A. Elsbernd

Carolyn Ely

Gunta M. Emmons

Empire Health Foundation

Irene H. Endresen

Ann & Norman English

Nancy & Stephen Engstrom

Chris Ericksen & Ellen Pierce

Deloris & David Erickson

Diane Rule-Erickson & 
Dennis Hooper

Ruby Erickson

John & Rhonda Esco

Bud & Sue Eugster Fund at 
Innovia Foundation

Beverly J. Falkenberg

Douglas & Mary Ann Faloon

Family Resource Home Care

Cal & Doris Fankhauser

Joan Fargo

Shaeleen & Brad Fasbender

Eric Faughender

Valerie A. Fawcett

Frances Feinstein & Eric Rajala

Robert & Dorothy Felber

Karl & Ione Felgenhauer

MariSue Fenton

Kenneth & Kathleen Fey

Gayla Filler

H. Sandra Fink

Heidi Finn

First American Title

Medina Fischer

Darrell & Lisa Fisher

Margot A. Fitzgerald

Delmar & Virginia Fitzner

Jeff & Ruthanne Fix

Ann & John Flatt

Ardella Fleck

Sara Fleming

Larry M. Floener

Florida Water Products Inc.

Rojean M. Flory

Anita K. Foreman

Michelle K. Fossum

Gary & Jan Foster

Toby Fouch

Fernand & Krisha Fouladi
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Joyce A. Fox

Richard & Colleen Fox

Parker J. Francis

Diane L. Frank

Frank’s Diner

M. J. Franks

Jo Frazier-Joyner

Thelma I. Fredrickson

Tom & Dana Freeborn

James & Deborah Freeman

Tom & Marcy Fridman

Kathryn Friedlander

Steven & Audrey Frisch

Jeannette Fritz

Mark W. Fritzen

Viola K. Frizzell

Frances M. Frostad

Jack & Edna Fruit

Mark R. Fuchs

Ernest & Carol Fullmer

William & Jo Fyfe

Melany Gadbois

Tina M. Galbraith

Terri Gallanis

Paul & Shirley Galli

Garco Construction

Wayne Gardner

Jackie Garner

Ellen Garrard

Scott Garrard

Martha L. Garrett

Carlahn Gayda

Ronald & LaDonna Genova

The Gents Auto Club  
of Spokane

Robin George

Mary Gerards &  
Thomas Rector

Judy Gering & Family

Katharyn M. Getchell

Ronald Gibb

Edwina Gilbertson &  
Tim Walsh

Michael & Lupe Gilmartin

Brian & Lucy Gipstein

Jeff Goodlake

Jonathan &  
Samantha Goodwin

Robert & Genie Gore

Carol A. Goss

Marie A. Gosselin

Karen J. Goyins

Marjorie A. Graeber

Mary Lynne & Dan Graham

Lyle Grambo

Carol L. Grant

Terri Gravelle

Kelli L. Graves

Jennifer Gray

Greater Spokane Elks  
Lodge #228

Duane & Nancy Green

Kristina Green

Lonnie & Marci Green

Thomas & Norene Green

Green Bluff United 
Methodist Church

Richard & Catherine Greiner

Janet Grigsby

Jeanne A. Grogan

Ronald & Jennifer Grogan

Barry Groll

Brenda & Wayne Gross

Sheryl Gross

Debra L. Grover

Delma D. Grubich

Virginia Grunke

Guardian Life Insurance 
Company

Robert & Catherine Guerin

Suzanne M. Guthrie-Smith

Aaron C. Gutierrez

Linda M. Haase

Duane & Lola Hagadone

Clint Hagen

Harold & Katherine Hakes

Naomi Hall & Family

Pamela R. Hall

Judith S. Hamel

Susan A. Hamer

Grace M. Hamilton

Leslie A. Hamilton

Suzette D. Hamm

Estate of Royal L. Hansel

Eli Hansen

Larry & Lana Hanson

Mickey & Jonathan Hanson

Gail A. Harakas

Joanne L. Hardeman

Donna J. Hares

William & Ellen Hargrove

Randy & Barbara Harmon

James H. Harms

Gail C. Harper

Colin & Andy Harris

Randy J. Harris

Geraldine Harrison &  
Palma Sabatini

Mary Harvey

James & Linda Hasenoehrl

J. Lynn Hatfield

Oscar & Penelope Haupt

Lynda & Arthur Hayashi

Debra R. Hayes

David Heath & Carol Hunter

Grace Hege

Harlan & Alvorine Heglar

Evelyn L. Heider

Howard W. Heileman

Randy & Kathie Heim

Jon & Karen Heimbigner

Rhonda K. Hein

David E. Heinze

Robert & Claudette Heitman

B. J. Helmer

A. R. & L. J. Henderson

Jim Hendricks

Carolyn J. Hendrikson

William & Betty Hennessey

Tamara J. Henry

John D. Hensley

Jerome P. Herak

Keith D. Herdman

Jobyna A. Herman

Lona Herrbach

Michael J. Hersh

Amanda Hester

Debbie Heth

Stacey & Harold Higgins

Laura A. Hill

Robert Dean Hill

Linda Hills

Christine & Michael Hinnen

Kathi Hladik

Barry & Linda Hoard

Matt & Julie Hofer

Stanley R. Hoffman

Jinelle A. Hogan

May A. Hogberg

Renee Hoke

Brett Holden

Judith V. Holden

Trudy Holderby

Kevin & Shelly Holling

Karen L. Hollon

Janet R. Holloway

Rob & Elana Holls

Kathy & Hal Holte  
Donor-Advised Fund at 
Fidelity Charitable

Jerome L. Hood

Clareen Hooper

Lloyd & Mary Hopkin

Jordan Vallery &  
Debra Hopman

Jessie Horner

Beth M. Hosch

Janice & Creigh House

Doris Householder

Diane M. Houston

Lois R. Howes

Michael & Ione Howson

Cynthia Hsu

Susan D. Huck

Barbara G. Hudson

Sherry R. Hugdahl

Kathleen Huggins & Family

Craig Hult, C.P.A.

Teresa A. Humphrey

Kathy Huntley

James & Mary Louise Hutton

Diane L. Hutton

Terry & Barbara Hyer

Robert C. Hyslop

Robert & Lois Iller

Ellen L. Imsland

Inland Forest Management

Inland Northwest  
Camaro Club

Inland Restoration, Inc.

Barbara Irvin

Patricia N. Isherwood

David Ittner

James Ivers

Paul & Judy Jaremko

Kelly Jenkins

Barbara & Wayne Johnson

Cheri Johnson &  
Karla McKinney

Errol W. Johnson

James & Evie Johnson

Mark & Janine Johnson

Mary Gayle Johnson

Mary Lou Johnson

Patricia A. Johnson

Rachell L. Johnson

Robin Johnson

Stephen G. Johnson

Bill & Kathleen Johnston

Martha Johnston &  
Les Spillman

Jeff & Esther Joireman

Valerie & Edwin Jolicoeur

Adam Jones

Frances E. Jones

Janine M. Jones

Patrick Q. Jones

Jerry C. Jose

Sam & Jane Joseph

Laurence & Linda Jungblom

Roger E. Jurgens

Donald J. Kackman

Cheryl Kadmiri

Rebecca B. Kahl

Kathy M. Kamps

Ben Kapek

Kennard & Marie Kapstafer

Celine T. Karamanos

Anthony Katsaris

Christine M. Kaufman

Morris A. Kaufman

Jasdeep Kaur

R. Joe Keatts

Mark Keffeler

Priscilla P. Keim

Matt Kellett

Donald & Vickie Kennedy

Erin Kent

Casey & Kristin Kenyon

Robert & Carma Kenyon

Kermit’s Watercolor Class

Donna Kerst

Patrick Kerst

Jerry & Lynda Key

Melissa A. Killackey

Darlene R. Kinzer

Richard & Ann Kinzer

Gary P. Kirchner

James & Elizabeth Kirk

Kay A. Kirkland

David & Janet Kirkman

Michael & Deborah Kirpes

David & Carol Kjack

Peter & Joann Klager

Richard E. Kleaveland

Patrick L. Knudsen

Judith A. Kocher

Leslie A. Kocher-Moar

Matthew Kocher

Cora D. Koorkanian

Franklin & Arlene Koth

Catherine T. Kowaleski

Beth L. Krause

Keith C. Kriegh

Janet Krogseth

Boni & Randy Krous

Dan Kruger

Jake Krummel

Roger & Sandra Kruse

Robert A. Kuehl

Beverly S. Kulink

Betty J. Kulm

Edward & Penny Kupers

Allen & Marilyn LaCombe
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Lady Broncos

Ron & Sue LaMarche

Ellen K. Lamb

Anita L. Lamp

Jennifer Langmack

Greg Lansing

Arlene J. Larsen

Larry & Gail Larson

Andre & Kathy LaSalle

Duane & Sylvia LaShaw

Carol Lawton

Pearl L. Leach

Roger & Jeannie LeBold

Debbie J. Lee

Sherry & Craig Lee

Leffel, Otis & Warwick, P.S.

Martha A. Legel

Victor Leichner

Normand & Susan LeMay

Barbara & John Leonard

Robert D. Leonard

Edwin Leppien

Debbie & Michael Leslie

Allen & Karen Lewis

Jack & Ellen Lewis

Liberty Mutual Insurance

Maureen T. Lickteig

Randy & Joanne Liebman

Julie L. Lies

D.R. Lightfoot Family 
Charitable Fund

Lilac City Law

Lilac Residents Assembly

Robert W. Liljenberg

Carl & Lynne Lind

Elizabeth M. Lind

John & Mary Lindeblad

Scott Litchfield

Jerry & Mary Anne Littlemore

Thomas Livingston

Valerie Logsdon &  
Alan Pokorny

Judy & Ray Looper

Robert Werckle &  
Barbara Loste

Richard S. Lovejoy

Mark & Roberto  
Lovseth-Morales

Deborah S. Lowery

Michelle Lowry

Cheryl J. Lucky

L. E. Lukes

Lukins & Annis, PS

Aaron Luna

Deborah & David Lyman

Spike Lynch

Clark & Patsy Lynn

Cindy Magi

Richard & Lynn Magney

Robert & Elinor Magnuson

Keri Mahaffey-Gignoux

June L. Maher

Dan & Scooter Mahoney

Dale M. Main

Diane W. Malinak

Diane R. Malmoe

S. B. Malmstad-Gow

Christine M. Malone

Argie Mandakas

Manito Lodge #246 F&AM

Janet & Paul Mann

Joyce E. Marshall

Robert & Sarah Martin

James F. Martz

Shirley K. Marx

Nicole Mashek

Rand A. Masteller

Bruce & Karen Matthews

Estate of Elizabeth  
Edith Matthews

Millie Matthews

Sharon Matthews

Kathryn Ann Mautz

Gary & Patricia Maxwell

Floyd M. McCaffree

Michael & Barbara 
McCammon

Don & Linda McClellan

John McCroskey

Linda J. McCue

David McDougall

Charles & Tina McElligot

David G. McGann

John & Carolyn McGrath

Robert & Karen McInturff

Mary T. McKee

Brian McKell

June R. McKenna

Margaret & Duane McLean

Lucinda McMahon

Daniel W. McMahon, Jr.

Michael & Carol McPartland

Mead Special Services - 
Administration

Paul & Linda Meissner

Richard E. Melin

Rick & Joyce Mendoza

Meridian Associates

Estate of Orville G. Merklin

Roberta Merlitti

Wilbur Merritt

Thomas & Cheryl Mewborn

Connie E. Meyer

Dan & Elaine Meyer

Pamela J. Meyer

Patrick & Patricia Michael

Kelly & Connie Mickelson 
Family Fund at Innovia 
Foundation

Micron Technology

Emmalyne S. Midkiff

Cheryl Mikkelsen

Gary & Sandra Miller

Gregory L. Miller

Kailee & Kyle Miller

Margaret A. Miller-Stout

Raymond & Jacqueline Miller

Larry & Linda Milsow

Cathryn A. Mindemann

Mission Meadows, LLC

William R. Mitchell

Christine M. Moffitt

Lois Claire Moller

Esther Monserud

Holly Montgomery

David Moore

Donald E. Moore

Nancy A. Moore

Louise B. Moran

Tim & Gloria Moretz

Mark & Arlene Morrell

Susan M. Morris

Donnalee S. Morschhauser

Michelle Mullin

Chuck & Judy Murphy

Jennifer E. Murphy

Patricia Murphy

Sharon M. Murphy

Louis Musso, Jr.

Margarete Muzzy

Douglas & Beverly Myers

Elaine Myers

Richard D. Myers

Phillip & Barbara Nadeau

Jodi Nason

Julie Neafach

Alexis Nelson

Diana M. Nelson

JoAnne Nelson

Mark & Linda Nelson

Nancy Nelson

Richard & Pilar Nelson

Vernon & Marvel Nelson

Karen H. Neubauer

Judy Neumiller

Suzanne & John Nevers

Jerry & Sherree Niepomnik

Glenna Nierenberg

Gale (Ryan) Nishikawa

Janna & Jesse Nixon

Mary Noble &  
Hershel Zellman

 Shirley V. Noon

Brad Northrup

Northwest Administrators, Inc.

Elizabeth L. Norton

Diane G. Nuess

Joan G. Nullet

NW Sales and Marketing Inc.

Carolee R. Nyborg

Allan W. Nye

Arch Oakshott & Family

Diana C. Oberti

Sharon O’Connor

Ron, Mary and Janet Odell

Victor Ogohara

Robin L. Ohara

David Ohman

James Ohman

Jovan & Vicki Ojdrovic

Kerri P. O’Leary

Scott & Janna O’Leary

Ann L. Olsen

Joan Olson

Oris & Nancy Olson

Robert & Frances Olson

Shirley B. Oneal

Susan E. Oneal

David J. Opsal

Jon & Sharon Opsal

Deena Orton

Dennis & Diane Ostgren

Anne S. Oswald

Nancy Othmer

Mary Ellen O’Toole

Margaret F. Ott

Randall & Tracy Otterholt

Terry Owen

Charles & Judith Owens

Oxarc, Inc.

Pacific Steel & Recycling

Debra E. Page

Nancy M. Painter

Shirley G. Pantaleo

David R. Parish

Mary Parker

Janet & Michael Parks

Helene E. Paroff

Deborah L. Parsons

Henry Lin &  
Linda Partoll Fund at 
Schwab Charitable

Marietta Parvey

Jiten Patel

Diana Patrick

Georgene R. Patten

Margaret M. Patterson

Helen Paul

Lucille Paul & Family

George Paulino

Victor & Lora Paulson

Judy A. Pearson

Christine Pederson

Marvin G. Pederson

Jeannie Peer

Jerry & Catherine Pennington

PEO Chapter DR

Michael E. Peplinski

Dennis Perkins

Nancy Perkins

Lynda J. Perlin

Lauren Perry & Laurie Loe

Sylvia Person

Kevan & Lisa Petek

Robert F. Peterson

Ann E. Peterson

H. James Peterson

William R. Petsch

Wendy Petsinger

Roger Pfaff & Family

Michael & Marilyn Phalen

Irene K. Phelps

Martina S. Philippsen

Marc & Mary Ellen Phillips

Nichole Phillips

Phillips 66

Christopher & Heidi Pierce

Pinnacle Investigations 
Corp.

Mary Pirone

Karen Platt

Vic Plese

Harriet Plucker

William Podobnik

Mike & Joan Poirier

Janice Poirot

Nancy & Robert Pomrenke

Elizabeth & Michael Pontarolo

Ann M. Porter

Gerald & Kristina Post

Jeff Potter

Susan K. Potter

Barbara R. Potts
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Virginia M. Pounds

Heidi & Grover Prater

Winifred R. Price

Susan & Stephen Prince

Diana Pumphrey

Steve & Gail Quaid

Qualpay

Marli A. Quintero

R & B Systems, Inc.

Carole Ralph & Family

Judy M. Ramming

Diana B. Ramsdale

Margaret K. Randall

Viola E. Randolph

Julie Rankin

Helen Ranney

Debra J. Rappuchi

Patricia C. Ratelle

Alexander Ratkewicz

Richard & Trudy Raymond

RBC Foundation

Joan M. Redman

Laura & James Redmon

Elizabeth K. Regan

Joseph E. Reger

Myrna Rehn

Alicia Reid

Reilly Family LLC

Geraldine & Gerald Rein

James L. Reiter

Tony Renouard

Janet K. Rettig

Dan & Barbara Rexroat

Ronald W. Rhoads

Sandra H. Rhodes

Lynnette S. Rice

John & Mary Richards

Lois C. Richards

Nancy L. Richards

David Richey

Daryl Richter

Carrie & Scott Rider

Clyde & Elizabeth Ries

Richard & Susan Rincon

Marilyn F. Ring-Nelson

John & Nancy Risse

Peck Ritter

Kathleen & Douglas Rivard

Frieda Rivas

Fern E. Roark

Steven & Doreen Robbins

Jan Robertson

Rick Robinson

Alisha Rodenbough

Charles & Shirley Rodman

William Roen

Janelle L. Rogers

Mitzi D. Rohen

Barbara & John Rolfe

Lawrence & Carol Roscoe

Kathryn Rosman

Aaric Ross

Jeanne B. Ross

Jeffrey Ross

Stanley & Louise Roth

Candace A. Rouse

Emily J. Rowland

Alan & Suzanne Rubens

Richard & Muriel Rubens

Scott & Kristi Rudd

Karen J. Ruef

Janet L. Ruehl

Penelope & Douglas Rundle

Anna L. Runkel

Jason F. Rupert

Elizabeth K. Ruscio

Joseph & Carolyn Rush

John & Patricia Russell

Thomas Rustin

Diane & Robert Rutherford

Robert & Grace Ryley

Robert & Sandra Safford

Goldia M. Salzman

Florence I. Samels

Sharon & Jeff Samuels

Deloris A. Sanders

Matthew & Jill Sanger

Bette R. Santa Rosa

Lola & Harry Santos

Rowena M. Sargent

Craig & Barbara Savage

June E. Savage

Gloria R. Sawyer

Michael & Jemima Scarpelli

Gary & Lynn Schafer

Catharine D. Scherer

Mary Lynne & Ron Schilling

Roy & Joey Schmidt

Bob & Donna Schmierer

Joe & Maureen Schneider

Garrett L. Schoen

Samuel D. Schoesler

Charles & Marilyn Schroeder 

Gary Schroeder

Richard J. Schroeder

Jennifer Schuh

Robert & Nancy Schultz

Virginia G. Schuyler

John A. Sciuchetti

Erin Scott

David & Susan Scott

Dick & Deanna Scott

Richard & Helen Scott

Charles & Rosemary Seaburg

Brian Sears

Leslie & Bernie Sederberg

Larry & Sharon Seemann

Ashlynn Sellers

Kelly M. Sellers

Norma & Kimberly Sellars

Kelly Severns

William & Elizabeth Sexton

Beth M. Shagina

Jacki-Joan & Michael Shannon

Joanne Sharp

Patricia A. Sharp

Jon & Susan Sharrah

Al Shaw

David & Melissa Shaw

James & Susan Shaw

Norma Jean Shaw

Kathryn E. Shawgo

Timothy & Tana Shea

Sheryll Shepard

Karen & Christopher Sherfey

Mary E. Sheridan

Christian & Carolyn Siegfried

Hal & Leonor Sillers

Annette Silver

Carolyn Simmons & Jay Brown

Sara T. Simmons

Ila M. Simpson

Margaret C. Simpson

Beverly Sims

Janelle C. Sims

Leland Sklar

Harry & Shawn Sladich

Joanne H. Slavin

Lawrence R. Small

Christi A. Smith

Damon & Joy Smith

Gary & Sarah Smith

Marciel Smith

Perry & Sharon Smith

Teresa & Eugene Smith

Stephen Smitherman

Gayle C. Snedden

Estate of Robert F. Snodgrass

Richard A. Snow

Arlene B. Snowden

Kirsten Sodemann

Diane Solbrack

Lynn A. Sorenson

Michelle & Jesse Sorenson

Kristin K. Souers, LLC

Jodi Spain

Steven N. Spearman

Gerry & William Sperling

Mary E. Spilker

Brooke Spink

Spokane Association  
of Realtors

Spokane Chapter of  
The Links, Inc.

Spokane Faith Center

Spokane Network Alliance

Spokane Porcelain  
Artists Club

Spokane Public Schools

Spokane Valley High School

Spokane Yacht Club

Gregg & Gloria Sprague

Patrick & Patricia Sprute

Tanna St. Marie

John & Shari Staat

Constance M. Stacey

Lisa & Susan Stafford

Mary F. Stamp

Jeff Stannard

Susan Stannard & Family

Jeniffer Starnes

JoAnn Stebbins

Susan N. Steger

Diane & James Stentz

Brian Steverson &  
Adriane Leithauser

James Stewart

Katherine Stolz

Terry Stott

Benjamin Stotts

Amelia R. Stratigos

Dana & Carl Strode

Darrell W. Strong

John & Laura Stuart

Catherine & Robert Suda

Sullivan Scoreboard

Lucrecia H. Surface

Karl & Alison Susz

Joanne Sweeny &  
Leslie Benoy

Sherrie & Jim Sykes

Dorothy E. Tait

Karen Takahashi

Debra L. Takami

Tom & Sharon Talarico

Donna J. Talley

Dotti Tamez

Harvo P. Tanaka

Betty L. Tapani

Lori Tashjian

Randy & Shari Tastad

Cheryl R. Taylor

Colette Taylor

James B. Taylor

Val & Susan Taylor

Teamsters Local Union  
No. 332

Bette J. Teter

Alvin & Cynthia Thiel

Marguerite Thoen

Patrick & Diane Thomas

William & Margaret Thomas

Berit & Andrew Thompson

Gary H. Thompson

Hugh E. Thompson

Kathie Thompson & Family

Philip & Colleen Thompson

JoAnn L. Thornburg

R. Keith Thorne

Thorogold Stables

Eileen Thorpe

Thrivent Financial

Kathleen Tobin

Jim & Karen Todd

Erica & Josh Tomlinson

Evelyn Torkelson

Mary K. Townsend

John & Barbara Trachtenberg

Donald F. Trail

Trailhead Ladies Golf Club

M. Barbara Traynor

Ray & Donna Treffry

Angela Trimmer

Trinity Baptist Church

Gregory & JoAnn Tripp

Jeff & Kathy Turner

Barbara L. Tuttle

Janet & William Tuttle

John D. Tyson

U.C.C. Women’s Fellowship

Janie Umphrey & Family

Mary Ann Underwood

United Food & Commerical 
Workers, Union Local 1439

United Way of King County

United Way of Pierce County

Elizabeth A. Uryga

Theresa & Jeffrey Utesch

Carl Valadez

Diana M. Valdez

Gary & Vicki Van Heuvelen
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Amy J. Van Lierop

Patricia A. Van Roy

Ken Van Voorhis

Richard & Bonnie Vandervert

Vandervert Developments, LLC

Russell & Carole VanderWilde

Eufelio & Rosellen Vasquez

Cyrus & Janet Vaughn

Larry D. Vaughan

Tony C. Vaughn

Dorothy & William Verry

J. L. Vervaeke

John & Erna Vinje

Anita Volz

Rene Von Steuben

John & Carol Vrolson

James & Sheila  
Wagner-Harless

M. Renee Wagner

Donald & Mildred Wahl

Marilyn & Jeff Wahlquist

Rita & George Waldref

David Walker

Joy L. Walker

Kathleen M. Walker

Kim Walker-Wilson

Steve & Kristine Walker

Christi & Jeffrey Wallace

Harvey & Marguerite Wallace

John & Beverly Wallace

Terri Wallin

Daniel E. Walsh

Donna Walsh

Michele J. Walter

Thomas & Margaret Walters

Wandermere Ladies Nine 
Hole Golf League

Patricia L. Wardian

Richard & Nancy Warren

James Warrick

Nicholas & Karen Warrick

DeAnn Waterman

Harold R. Webb

Marilyn A. Webber

William & Beth Webber

Joan C. Weekes

Evelyn Weidman

Amanda L. Weigum

Edwin Weis

Scott Wenzel

Patricia M. Werle

Brian & Amy Werst

Irene K. Wesel

West Yellowstone  
Senior Center

Mary F. Westerman

Robert & Lucinda Whaley

Barbara Wheeler

Jane White

Karen & Daniel White

Steven L. Whiteside

Zerman & Anne Whitley

Eileen L. Wice

Everett Widman

Lester & Kathy Wigen

Randy & Rise Wiggins

Charlene A. Wilcox

Mary Anne Will

Brandy L. Willey & Family

Beaver & Carol Williams

Buddi Williams

Jackson Williams & Family

Peggy E. Willliams

Tara Williams

Mary Lue Wilson

Melissa Winslow

Doug Wiseman

Donna & George Withers

Stephen & Shellie Witter

Sharon Wobker

Conrad M. Wold

Elissa G. Wold

Janet Wolf

Michael D. Wolfe

Allen Wolter

Phyllis A. Wolters

Mooi-Lien Wong

Chris & Cindy Wood

Ted & Dolores Wood

Leslie Woodfill

Sherrida Woodley

David & Hannelore Wright

Janice F. Wright

Vicky Wright

Joyce N. Wyckoff

Dorothy E. Yeager

Phil & Donnalu Yenney

Arthur & Claudia Young

Marissa K. Youngers

Michael Zandofsky

Luke & Lara Zarecor

Beth E. Zehm

Joyce Zentz

Richard & Heidi Zornes

John Zurenko

Martin & Judie Zyskowski

In Kind

Allied Envelope Company

Marita Aspaas

Lucille Baker

Bill & Lee Baldwin

Arlene Bateman

Big 5 Sporting Goods

Birdy’s Sports Bar

Bonefish Grill

Broadway Court Estates

Buffalo Wild Wings 
(Spokane Valley)

Cindy Busse

Castello di Amorosa

Chili’s Grill & Bar 
(NorthTown Mall)

Christa’s Ladies Quilting 
Group

Church of Jesus Christ of 
Latter Day Saints

Core-Mark International

CVS Health

The Davenport Hotel 
Collection

Duluth Trading Co.

Fairwood Retirement Village 
& Assisted Living

Kathleen Finley

Richard Gardner & 
 Karen Buck

Golden Corral Buffet & Grill

Susan Gordon

Allisyn K. Hartman

Betty Hourey

Judy’s Enchanted Garden

The Kalispel Tribe and 
Northern Quest Resort  
& Casino

Carol Lawton

Pearl L. Leach

Debbie & Michael Leslie

Liberty Orchards

Lilac Lanes & Casino

Lydia Square Quilting Group

Mamma Mia’s

Roberta M. Maras

Pam McLaughlin

Keith Meehan &  
Frances Gordort

Doris I. Miller

Dennis & Daniel Miranda

Napa Valley Wine Train

National Color Graphics

North Hill on Garland

Outback Steakhouse 
(NorthTown Mall)

Panera Bread

Papa Murphy’s (N Division)

Pfizer, Inc.

Pine Acres Par 3 and  
Driving Range

Mike & Joan Poirier

Prospectors Bar & Grill

Ross & Katrina Rambo

Randall & Hurley, Inc.

Revel Senior Living 
Community

Debbie Ross

Sew Whats Quilt Group

Spokane Comedy Club

Spokane Indians Baseball 
Club

Spoke ‘n Sport

St. Mary’s Catholic Church 
Shawl Ministry

Linda Takami &  
David Grendahl

Tom & Sharon Talarico

Trader Joe’s (South Hill)

Triple Play Family Fun Park

Uncle’s Games

Union Tavern

Uniquely Chic Boutique

Valley Assembly Quilters

Volstead Act

Gary Wagner

Linda G. Waite

Wandermere Golf Course

Wide World of Golf

Wonderland Family  
Fun Center

Ya Ya Quilters

Save the Date!
HOSPICE OF SPOKANE EVENT 

CALENDAR 

Taste of Life
Signature Fundraising Event

February 21, 5:30 p.m. – 8:30 p.m.
Spokane Club, 1002 W Riverside Ave

Tickets on sale now! 

Living with Grief ® Teleconference*
Intimacy and Sexuality during Illness and Loss

May 6, 7:30 a.m. – Noon 
Gonzaga University 

The Hemmingson Center
702 E. Desmet

Scramble for Hospice
Scramble-Format Charity Golf Tournament

August 7, 8:30 a.m. Shotgun Start
Indian Canyon Golf Course, 1000 S Assembly Rd

*This is a continuing education opportunity with credits available. 
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Interested in Volunteering?
Hospice of Spokane was founded by a group of dedicated volunteers in 1977 and has 

served our community for more than 40 years. Volunteers still form the backbone of our 
organization. If you would like more information about becoming a volunteer, please 

contact the Volunteer Department at Hospice of Spokane, 509-456-0438.

 The following training sessions have been scheduled:

*Volunteers must attend all training 
sessions of their series.

SPOKANE COUNTY 
March 2020 Volunteer Training
March 11-20, 2020*
Wednesdays and Fridays, 9:00 a.m.-4:00 p.m.

June 2020 Volunteer Training
June 9-25, 2020*
Tuesdays and Thursdays, 5:30 p.m.-8:30 p.m.

Training Location:
Hospice of Spokane
121 S. Arthur
Spokane, Washington

FERRY COUNTY
April 2020 Volunteer Training

Please call 509-456-0438 or  
toll free 888-459-0438 for dates 
and training location.


